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Louie Azzolini

From Loune Azzollm
Sent: Friday, February 09, 2001 9:54 AM

To: Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mait); CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations
(E-mail}; DFO David Tyson (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail 2) (E-mail); Doug Tate (E-mail); Ecology
North (E-mail}; lannick Lamirande (E-mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail); Karl
Lauten (E-mail);, Kathryn Emmett (E-mail); Paul Kraft (E-mail); Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail); Petr
Cizek (E-mail); Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-mail)

Subject: Information Request by NNPR

The Nahanni National Park Reserve (NNPR) sent the following Information Request
(IR). The Review Board will consider it, and if approved direct DIAND to provide the
information Requested.

&

Information Request

Date: February 8, 2001

From: Parks Canada Agency, Nahanni National Park Reserve

Phone: 867-695 3151

Subject: Rehabilitation Site Restoration Model for Prairie Creek Mine

Objective:  To obtain relevant information regarding possible rehabilitation options to provide input to EIRB review of
current Canadian Zinc Land Use permit EA.

Time Limits: Need the information by February 26, 2001,

Reference:  Technical report prepared for or by DIAND on rehabilitation options for Prairie Creek Mine.
Preamble:  The report models options and includes costs, methods and timelines.

Request: Please provide:

(a) Final Report
(b) DIAND references regarding efficacy of the report

Sincerely,
Luciano Azzolini,

Environmental Assessment Officer,

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca
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